
Richard Winn, President 

mailto:accjc@accjc.org


 

 

Hartnell College, page 2 

 

 

 

Modifications to Recommendations 

In taking its action, the Commission determined that Recommendation 2 be deleted from the 

team report. 

 

Recommendations for Improving Institutional Effectiveness 

The Team Report noted Recommendations 1 and 3 for improving institutional effectiveness. 

These recommendations do not identify current areas of deficiency in institutional practice, but 
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If you have any questions about this letter or the Commission’s action, please feel free to contact 

me as the currently-assigned as liaison to your institution. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Richard Winn, Ed.D. 

President 

 

RW/tl 

 

cc: Dr. Sonja Lolland, Accreditation Liaison Officer  

 

Enclosure 


